OWLS Meeting
Tues., Oct. 8 at 5:30

RCES Library

Present: Diane Vap, Mica Johnson, Diane Montgomery-Cox, and Brenda Henry

Treasurer’s Report: $955.09

New Business:  Diane Vap agreed to be treasurer; and Mica Johnson joined the OWLS Committee.

Old Business: There was discussion on building a couple of small guzzlers for the nature trail. Members offered various materials they have to donate towards the project such as small plastic barrels, expanded metal, and scrap wood. Kathy emailed that Dalton Enfield might be interested in this project for his Eagle Badge. Brenda will visit with Dalton about the project. If he is interested, she will give him the plans and details on what the committee is thinking about. If Dalton isn’t interested, the committee will check with the ag or woods instructors to find out if a student is interested in a community project. Any possible guzzler project will have to be approved by the Township Board. 
The committee will try to meet in February or early next spring.

Brenda Henry 
